Lima, February 1, 1956

Mr, Fred J, Christensen,
11 Wilmot St.,
Watertown, Mass.

Dear Dr, Christensen :

I am sorry to answer your letter with
some delay due to my recent absence from Lima.

I will be glad to folliow your advice, and in consequence we
like to have a Type 10 treadmill with the P.I.V. unit. We
intend to use it for adults. Any other useful or practical

modification you-like to introduce will be satisfactory for
us.

During my-last visit to Boston I visited your shop and I
felt sorry not to find you.

We are in an urgéht need for this treadmill so your coopera-
tion will be greatly appreciated.

With best regé.rds ’

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado



